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12th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Covid-19 Risk Assessment 
 
At the request of some parents, please see below a reminder of how we are asking all 
parents/carers to support us to keep all onsite as safe as we can.  
 

 Please maintain social distancing at all times when dropping off or collecting 
your child. 
 

 Please wear a face covering unless you are medically exempt from doing so. 
 

 Please do not arrive to site too early before the start of your child’s session, and 
on collection of your child, please make sure you leave the site quickly. 

 
Should you be sending another person to drop off or collect your child, please make sure 
they are aware of the safety measures that are in place. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


